Notice of Public Hearing
McCook County Planning Commission— Rezone Application Review

Notice is hereby given the McCook County Board of County Commission will hold a public hearing
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 10:30 am in the McCook County Commission Chambers at the County
Courthouse in Salem SD, to receive input concerning the following request of Richard and Loretta Lauck
at the legal description of:

South 311’ of North 597’ Of East 292.5’ Except that portion of Lot H-3 contained within
Lot 2 Northwest Quarter 1-102-55

Requesting rezone from Commercial to Agricultural

Individuals needing special accommaodations are asked to call 425-2791 at least 48 hours prior to the
hearing. Anyone who is deaf, hearing impaired or speech impaired my utilize Relay South Dakota, 1-
800-877-1113.

Anyone unable to attend may submit written comments prior to the hearings to :
Auditor

McCook County

PO Box 1980 Salem, SD 57058-0190
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